
November’s 2018 Principal’s Report 

 

Update on Staffing: 

We would like to welcome Mrs. Shelley Anderson to our staff.  She is a new educational 

assistant who will be working in grade 6. 

Budget Decisions: 

Nothing new to report.  Budget has been submitted.  Waiting on approval. 

Working On: 

Presentation on Sacred Heart Accountability Pillar results. 

Looking for parental feedback for Sacred Heart’s 3 Year Education Plan 

Assistive Technology: 

We have purchased a bank of 15 chrome books for our Project Based Learning class. 

We have also had the opportunity through ever greening and our school budget to purchase a 

4th chrome book cart with 30 chrome books. 

Faith: 

1. We have partnered with our Parish to offer and RCIT program here at Sacred Heart. 

2. The Bible Timeline series is being offered once a month at our school for staff to 

participate.   

3. We have decided to donate our money from Share Lent from last year to Sacred Heart 

Parish’s Family Ministry. We will donate $598.00 

4. We will again work with the Parish to host a school/parish Feast day this June.  Would 

like to know if School Council would be interested in participating? 

 Awareness: 

We have 8 students and 2 teacher who are in Calgary attending the Youth Resiliency 

conference. This is a conference to enhance leadership among our Indigenous youth. 

Digital Citizenship and google Suite parent session tomorrow evening in Ponoka. 

We have had a total revamp of our lighting system done in our East Gym and Drama room. 

 

 


